G.N. 2268 HARBOUR OFFICE
DEVELOPMENT BUREAU

CORRIGENDUM

With reference to Government Notice No. 1901 in Gazette No. 14 Vol. 28 published on 5 April
2024 and Gazette No. 15 Vol. 28 published on 12 April 2024, it is hereby notified that the tender
invitation is to be postponed until further notice.

Tender Reference Subject

PLB(T)006/2023 Provision of Security Services Along Promenades at Wan Chai
North to Fortress Hill and Kai Tak Development Managed by the
Harbour Office of the Development Bureau for a period of

18 months, tentatively from late June 2024 to late December 2025
(both dates inclusive).
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